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While Wano might have additional comments from the Environmental Health program, it seems as
though this series of events would comply with the current public health order related to events and
COVID-19.  We are working on finalizing the event planner toolkit and should have that live by the
end of the week.  It will be housed on the county’s COVID-19 page. 
 
Welcome aboard, Kathryn!
 
Thank you!

Andrea
 

Andrea Carlstrom, MBA
Director, Chaffee County Public Health
acarlstrom@chaffeecounty.org
719-530-2564 (office phone)
719-539-4510 (main phone)
719-207-1399 (cell phone)

** I honor and respect boundaries around well-being, recharge, personal time, and rest. If you receive
a message from me during a time that you are taking a break, please protect your time and wait to
respond until you're next working or in front of your computer. Prioritize joy, not email, when and
where you can.  **
 

From: Kathryn Dunleavy <kathryn.dunleavy@cityofsalida.com> 
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Rohrich <kathy.rohrich@cityofsalida.com>; russ.johnson@cityofsalida.com;
wurbanos@chaffeecounty.org; acarlstrom@chaffeecounty.org
Subject: Review Requested - Limited Impact Review for multi-vendor temp. commercial activity
 
Hello,
 
Please see the attached application for Temporary Commercial Activity for Multiple Vendors,

Saturdays from June 1st through December 18th, located at 151 W. 1st Street in Salida.  Please

respond with any concerns (and if you have no concerns) by Friday, May 7th.
 
For those of you I have not met yet, I am the new planner on staff at the City of Salida Planning
Department.
 
I look forward to your comments.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions.
 
Thank you!
 
 
Kathryn Dunleavy
-------------------
Planner, City of Salida
448 E. 1st St. #112
Salida, CO 81201
719.530.2631
Kathryn.dunleavy@cityofsalida.com
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